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redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ
email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170
Kitchen: 01952 327257

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate
zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill ttsonline.net

Dear Parents 25™ September 2019

We would like to invite the KS2 children to take part in an opportunity to take part in a Young Voices Concert at
Resorts World Arena, Birmingham on Thursday 16™ January 2020. The children will be performing with other
choirs from across the Midlands. As always, it promises to be an exciting event for them to take part in. Children
who have previously attended have commented on how much they enjoyed performing at such a large venue. It
is a wonderful experience for the children taking part and the audience alike. Children who go to Young Voices
will be expected to attend choir on Wednesday lunchtimes until the concert date. If children are not
currently attending choir, they can join from this point.

The children will be leaving school at lunchtime to attend a rehearsal in the afternoon at the Resorts World
Arena. They will then have a break for tea before the concert, which begins at 7pm. The concert ends at
approximately 9pm. Each child will need to bring a drink and a packed tea to eat during the break between the
rehearsal and the production.

The cost of the visit will be £23. This includes the cost of transport, attendance at the event, a free torch,
charity wristband and a t-shirt to be worn on the evening. If you would prefer your child to wear a plain white
t-shirt (no other colour will be allowed) instead of an official Young Voices one, please deduct £12 from this cost.
Please note that children who do not buy a t-shirt will not get the free torch, however, if you would like to order
a tiny torch or charity wristband separately please indicate on ParentPay and make the payment of £1 per item.

There are also audience tickets available at a cost of £20 each. Unfortunately, there is no reduced charge for
children. Please order audience tickets through us via ParentPay. By doing this you will not incur a box office
charge and you will be allocated tickets which will take account of the position of our choir. The Young Voices
concert is always sold out, so we are unfortunately unable to accommodate extra requests for tickets after we
have placed our ticket order.

Your consent, order and payment for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Thursday 17" October 2019.

Yours sincerely

Claire Whiting
Headteacher

“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me
Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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